
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RE: Pembroke at the Beach 
Thursday 11th July, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Wednesday next week Pembroke will be making our inclusive school trip to Mablethorpe.  All students and 
staff have been invited, and I am glad to say we have over 350 students taking part.  The trip is an excellent 
opportunity for us all to demonstrate how we can Be Ready, Safe and Respectful and develop our skills to become 
successful citizens of the world.  I would like to highlight a few important points before we depart: 
 
Be Ready 

• This is Pembroke’s only “non-uniform day” of the year.  Students must remember to dress appropriately 
and respectfully.  The Headteacher reserves to right to refuse attendance on the trip for students who are 
not respectfully dressed. 

• Students need to arrive at the usual time and register in the usual way in the morning at 8:35am. 

• All students have been advised to bring sun cream – we are hoping for a sunny day!  However, students 
and parents should check the weather forecast and dress appropriately. 

• Students should bring a sensible amount of money.  All money and personal belongings are the 
responsibility of the students.  An amount of approximately £25 has been suggested by students who 
have previously attended the trip. 

• If students suffer from travel sickness, please ensure they tell a member of staff before travel so we can 
make allowances for this.  If students take travel sickness medication, please ensure they have taken this 
before school in the morning. 

 
Be Safe 

• All students must wear the Pembroke wristband they will be provided with on Wednesday morning.  The 
wristband is printed with a mobile phone number the students can ring in an emergency. 

• Students will be allowed to walk into Mablethorpe unsupervised in groups of 3 or more.  They will need 
to ‘sign out’ with their form tutor, and ‘sign in’ on return to our base on the beach.  Other staff will be 
patrolling the town during the day. 

• Students will be able to purchase items and food in Mablethorpe.  However, students should not 
purchase an item that would normally be confiscated if they are in possession of it when at Pembroke.  A 
list of prohibited and banned items can be found in the Student Behaviour and Discipline policy through 
the school website. 

 
Be Respectful 

• As mentioned above the trip is inclusive and an opportunity for students to learn outside of the 
classroom.  This is not a reward trip. 

• All Pembroke students will demonstrate their manners, show respect to each other, the staff and 
members of the public. 

 



 

Any student not attending the trip will be required to attend school as usual, in their PE kit.  Normal attendance 
procedures will apply on the day. 
 
If there are any questions regarding the Beach Trip please ensure you contact Pembroke on 01522 751 040 or via 
email through generalenquiries@priorypembroke.co.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr N Bibby 
Deputy Headteacher 
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